
Sundays
9:15 am Sunday School

10:30 am Morning Worship
6:30 - 8:30 pm Youth Group

Tuesdays
9:00 am Bible Study,
Everyone welcome

Check for Summer Schedule

Thursdays
6:30 pm Prayer Meeting

5 Main St. Hill, P.O. Box 573 • Dexter, ME 04930 • fbcdexter.com

FBC
June Birthdays

13 King St.., Dexter, ME 04930

45 Moody Mills Rd., Corinna, ME 04928

Hibbards Nursing Home,
Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426

266 Bowden Rd., Corinna, ME 04928

7 Free St., Dexter, ME 04930

64 Railroad Ave., Dexter, ME 04930

Anniversaries
June 1

Gerrard & Benita Rudmin
31 Beech St., Dexter, ME 04930

June Newsletter

Greeters
• June 5: Kurt and Melissa Bragan

 • June 12: Leola Pingree
• June 19: Benita Rudmin

 • June 26: Wanita Grant

Upcoming Events

Saturday, June 4, 8:00 am

For Dads and everyone Sunday,
June 19, 9:00 am

Saturday, June 25, 8:30 am



  We will close our successful year of study on
June 8 with a picnic at Carol Sherburne's farm.
We plan to meet on the second and fourth
Tuesday mornings of July and August to finish
David Jeremiah's study of Elijah. The dates are
as follows: July 12 and 26 and August 9 and 23
at 9:00 AM. Plan to join us in the fall when we
will resume our studies on a selected book of
the Bible.

      We are so very grateful that Karen held a
spring garden tour in May to benefit His Light
for Haiti. The contributions that day amounted
to over $1500, to be presented to Pastor Wawa
and his wife Josette when they come to FBC on
Saturday, July 23, for a Meet and Greet. We hear
that the garden tour, the path to follow down
by the stream and the luncheon all made for a
delightful day for all. Many thanks all around!

  The Mission School that we help to support
in Haiti has need of a second story to be added
to an existing building used as a classroom. With
the enrollment well over 400 children now, the
state is demanding more classroom space. There
are several buildings used at present, including
the tabernacle. Our artist friend, Isaac Bermudez,
has created a model of the first floor now
existing and he is going to build a second floor
with Legos as money is contributed each week!

We are off to a GREAT start. After
announcing it on Sunday, we received generous
contributions and added the coins from the Haiti
jar, giving us $287.55 to get us going! Isaac will
add a Lego piece to the wall for every $3
contribution. Be sure to follow his progress as
he now has 95 Legos in place. It is all displayed
at the front of the sanctuary.

For our new people at church, there is a one
page story of our involvement in this great
ministry, His Light for Haiti, started here in
Dover-Foxcroft about 12 years ago. Pastor
Wawa, the liason there in Haiti, will be in Maine
this summer and so wants to meet our people
to thank us for our help through the years. We
are so privileged to be a part of this Spirit led
ministry. Do plan to join us on Saturday, July 23.
Details of time, etc. will be in the July newsletters.

Isaac has created a model
that will show the progress of
our contributions, he will add
a Lego block for each $3
contributed.

Below are photos of the
present building - outside and
inside. More space is
definitely needed.

Pastor Wawa and
his wife Josette will be visiting

us at FBC on July 23.
Save the date and give
them a warm welcome.


